
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 11, 2016 

 

Chairman Lamar Smith 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Committee on Science, Space, and Technology 

2321 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515-6301 

 

Dear Chairman Smith: 

 

 I am in receipt of your letter dated September 28, 2016. Neither I nor any personnel at 

Platte River Networks have anything further to add beyond that contained in my correspondence 

dated September 23, 2016.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kenneth F. Eichner 


